
 

 

 

GREATER LETABA MUNICIPALITY 

ADDENDUM NO.1/2020 

 

Maintenance of Fire breaks along Modjadjiskloof Town published on the municipal website on the 6th 
August 2020 stated that the closing date is 14 August 2020. Kindly note that the closing date is 

rescheduled to the 17th of August 2020. 
 

Enquiries: Ms. Kgatla MP or Ms. Mtebule TY @ 087 086 7471 & 087 086 7491. 
 

 

The municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused. 

 
 
Innocent Sirovha (Dr) 
Municipal Manager 


